
 
Transmission & Reliability Services 

 

 
Notice: Regional Transmission Planning Information to be Presented at a 

PGE Integrated Resource Planning Meeting 
 

Posted:  May 13, 2009 
 
 
 
PGE will hold a meeting with the stakeholders involved in PGE's integrated resource planning 
process on Tuesday, May 19th, 2009 at 9:30 a.m. at the Portland World Trade Center.  The 
meeting will include, in part, a presentation by PGE's Director of Transmission and Reliability 
Services discussing regional transmission planning initiatives.  PGE merchant employees may be 
present at part or all of the meeting.  No transmission function information will be disclosed and 
copies of the presentation will be available on PGE's website after the meeting.   
 
For more information or to RSVP, please contact  Rebecca Brown at Rebecca.Brown@pgn.com, 
503-464-8545.  
 


